


September 7, 2011

To Whom it May Concern:

The National Federation of the Blind (NFB) of New Mexico is a private, nonprofit organization whose mission is to advance security, equality and opportunity for blind persons. The members of this organization are productive and active citizens, supporting businesses and providing services to the community.  Blind teachers, attorneys, and counselors are just a sample of the positions held by blind or visually impaired New Mexicans. 

Part of our mission is to educate society about blindness, and one of the ways in which this is accomplished is through the annual White cane banquet.  This year’s banquet will be held at the Sunset Grille and bar, 6825 Lomas Blvd. NE, Albuquerque, New Mexico, 87110, on October 15, 2011.  During our  banquet, we  draw names and give out door prizes.  This is why we are asking for your assistance.  

We would greatly appreciate a donation of an appropriate item or service to be awarded as a door prize.  We are a non-profit 501(c)(3) organization with the tax id number of:  02-188141-003.  We thank you in advance for any support you may be able to provide to our cause.

Sincerely,

Josh Brownell , Door Prize Chairperson
Phone: (505) 503-0823
Brianne Kotschwar, Door Prize Co-chair
Phone: (505) 401-9712
